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Newsletter 15   Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been a very busy half term of learning here 

at Kingsfield. I hope you all enjoy the break next 

week, and I look forward to seeing everyone 

refreshed and eager to try their hardest again on 

Monday the 26th February. 

 

The build up towards Easter will be packed with 

fun events for each class; from World Book Day 

dressing up to non-uniform days, cake sales and 

discos. 

 

Best wishes 

Ellie Green 

Miss E Green - Head Teacher 

 

In this week’s newsletter you will find information 

about the following: 

 KPS Values Celebration 

 Parent/Carer Evenings 

 Moments Matter – Attendance Counts:   

KPS Celebrate Good Attendance  

 
KPS Values Celebration 

 

Respect – Confidence – Resilience 

Aspiration – Enthusiasm – Kindness  
 

Congratulations to KPS Values Award winners. It is 

my favourite moment of the week to hear the 

teachers talk so enthusiastically about the 

amazing achievements and values of our children.  

Reception  

Max – Resilience 

Year 1 & 2 

Chloe – Confidence 

Grayson – Resilience 

Theo - Kindness 

Bluebelle - Enthusiasm 

 

Year 3 & 4   
Romeo - Confidence 

Vilte – Resilience 

Isla – Respect 

Hatun - Enthusiasm 

Year 5 & 6  
Summer – Respect 

Max – Resilience 

Nyah – Aspiration 

Iola – Kindness 

 

I am very proud of you all! 

 

Thank you to all of the grownups and siblings who 

came along to support their child today. 

 

Parent Carers Evenings 

Tuesday 27th & Thursday 29th February 2024 

 

Please sign up for appointment slots on the above 

dates. It will be a great opportunity for you to talk 

with your child’s class teacher and to see the 

progress they are making with their learning. 

 
Moments Matter – Attendance Counts 

KPS Celebrate Good Attendance 

 
The Department for Education has announced 
that they are prioritising attendance as part of the 
latest government agenda. Driving up attendance 
and tackling persistent absence is at the centre of 
new stronger measures. 
 
Here at Kingsfield, we want to work in partnership 
with parents and carers, to ensure that children 
have excellent school attendance, and thrive. If 
your child is struggling to attend school, please talk 
to us so that we can help. 
 

https://kingsfieldprimary.org/


 
 
After half term, we will be working together to 
celebrate good and improving attendance. Special 
certificates will be given to individuals who have 
made great progress with attendance, as well as 
those with excellent attendance since September. 
 
We will be launching rewards for the classes with 
the highest attendance each week. The winning 
class will be announced on Friday and they will 
have an extra playtime on the following Monday.  
The class with the highest attendance between 
our return on 26th February and the Easter break 
will choose a special privilege as a team. 
 
Your child’s current attendance rate will be shared 
during parent’s evenings. 
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February 

  
19th – 23rd February - Half term 

 

March 

 

7th March – World Book Day  

7th March – World Book Day Menu 

21st March – Years 4 and 5 production, 
9:00am start time 

21st March – Mrs. McNeil’s Class Assembly 
2:45pm (Year 3) 

21st March – Dental Survey for selected Year 
1 and Reception children 

25th and 26th March – Subject Revolution 
Maths Escape Room for KS1 and KS2 

27th March – Last day of term 

28th March – PD Day 

 
 


